
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
Please join this first of many cruise experiences with Finley River Boys onboard the Carnival 
Breeze!  Our visit to Mexico with sky-blue seas, crystal clear waters, and out of this world 
musical performances by Finley River Boys!   All group prices have flexible / refundable deposits 
thru August 1, 2021 due to the Covid19 travel situation.  
 
Finley River Boys 2022 Cruise itinerary – Carnival Breeze 
 
Day/Date  Port   Arrive  Depart 
 
Mon 14 Feb Departure from Galveston, Texas   ---  3:30pm 
Tue 15 Feb Cruising Day (Finley River Boys performance TBA) 
Wed 16 Feb Yucatan (Progreso), Mexico   7:00am 4:00pm 
  Sail away concert TBA 
Thu 17 Feb Cozumel, Mexico   8:00am 5:00pm 
Fri 18 Feb Cruising Day (Finley River Boys performance TBA)   
Sat 19 Feb  Arrival to Galveston, Texas   8:00am 
 
Other Helpful Details: 
Prices for airfare, transfers, and pre-cruise hotel accommodations will be available for anyone who needs 
to fly into Houston/Galveston.  Houston is the closest airport, and is about 45 minutes from the cruise 
port.   Details about these other travel arrangements will be open for discussion (around July 2021).  
Today, you can lock in your cruise price and room location by joining the trip.  Deposit is $200 per 
person, and is refundable until August 1. 
 
Sightseeing excursions, including group shipboard events with Finley River Boys will be communicated 
later in the fall of 2021.  Off-ship sightseeing excursions will have additional costs, with details and 
reservations for those to be made available with plenty notice before our cruise departs. 
 
Covid19 Travel Situation is ever changing. This virus has been a major impact to travel.  As of February 
1, 2021, the cruise industry has been paused in their operations.  Carnival, specifically, is not sailing, and 
their current resumption date is planned for May 1st.  Further details on the resumption of their cruises, 
and any regulations or restrictions that could be in place during the next phase of cruising, including the 
near future, has not been communicated yet. While we know things may be different, it doesn’t make any 
sense to assume anything at this point.  This can cast some doubt on the cruise experience, but we also 
know that sometime soon, cruises will resume.  With any luck things will be much better and the health 
concerns will be in our rearview mirror.  Regardless of how you feel about things today, it’s important that 
you remain comfortable with the everchanging rules and regulations that could be associated to travel.  
For some peace of mind, our group program prices are refundable until August 1, 2021.  At that point we 
hope to have the clearance to move forward with less concerns, and the dream of traveling in the near 
future on your cruise. 
 
If you are not comfortable with booking in this environment, and the Covid19 risks, then you might 
consider waiting to join.  However, waiting could risk that our cruise space gets booked up by others. 


